
   

 
 
 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

April 14, 2023 

TO: Members, Subcommittee on Modernization, Committee on House Administration 
  
FROM: Stephanie Bice, Chairwoman, Subcommittee on Modernization 
 
SUBJECT: Subcommittee Hearing, “The Path Toward a More Modern and Effective 
Congressional Research Service” 
 
On Wednesday, April 26, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. ET, the Subcommittee on Modernization 
of the Committee on House Administration will hold a hearing titled, “The Path Toward a 
More Modern and Effective Congressional Research Service.” The hearing will take 
place in room 1310 of the Longworth House Office Building.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Committee Clerk, Hillary Lassiter, at (202) 
225-8281 or Hillary.Lassiter@mail.house.gov. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Members, Committee on House Administration 

mailto:Hillary.Lassiter@mail.house.gov

